
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 12:45:51 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 2:35 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
MARK PALECZNY

-- Phone --

-- Company --
NONE

-- Address --

-- Comments --
If I understand the plan to eliminate the Seasonal Rate Class correctly you intend to increase the fixed charges and
reduce the variable charges - meaning you are reducing the incentive to conserve electricity - is that not contrary to
one of the primary mandates of just about every level of government, OEB, Hydro One and our fearless leader
Justin?  (I use the term 'leader' loosely.

-- Attachment --
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